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                        SALES TAX FILING STATUS HAS CHANGED  

            

          Your sales tax account has been placed on a calendar quarter 

          reporting status effective January 1, 2003.  This change is 

          being made since the alternate quarterly filing status is being 

          eliminated.  

            

          Enclosed is a December 2002 sales and use tax return for you to 

          use for reporting the remaining tax due for 2002.  Please 

          remember this tax return is due on January 1, 2003, and late 

          after January 21, 2003 (January 20 is a legal holiday).  We have 

          enclosed a return envelope for your convenience.  

            

          You will be receiving a quarterly coupon book in January for the 

          2003 calendar year. These coupons are for the calendar quarters 

          of 2003.  Use ONLY these coupons to report your quarterly sales 

          and use tax collections for 2003.  

            

          In December 2002, you will receive your 2003 Florida Sales Tax 

          Annual Resale Certificate.  

            

          References: Section 212.12, Florida Statutes; Rule 12A-1.056, 

          Florida Administrative Code  

            

            

                                FOR MORE INFORMATION  

            

          This document is intended to alert you to the requirements 

          contained in Florida laws and administrative rules.  It does not 

          by its own effect create rights or require compliance.  

            

          For forms and other information, visit our Internet site at 

          www.myflorida.com/dor.  Or call Taxpayer Services, 8:00 a.m., to 

          7:00 p.m., ET, Monday through Friday, excluding holidays, at 

          800-352-3671 (Florida only), or 850-488-6800.  



            

          Hearing- or speech-impaired persons should call our TDD at 800- 

          367-8331 or 850-922-1115.  

            

          For a detailed written response to your questions, write the 

          Florida Department of Revenue, Taxpayer Services, 1379 

          Blountstown Highway, Tallahassee, FL 32304-2716.  

            

          To receive a fax copy of a form, call 850-922-3676 from your fax 

          machine telephone.  

          


